A joint meeting of Dibrugarh University V.C and ACTA was held in the Conference Hall of V.C on June 6, 2023, to discuss some important academic and administrative issues of the college teachers under Dibrugarh University. A memorandum was also submitted to VC pressing some issues of college teachers to be solved, in the meeting. Dr. Jayanta Baruah, General Secretary, ACTA, led the delegate where Finance Secretary, Debo Pd. Gogoi, Academic Secretary Pranjal Gogoi, Vice- Presidents Dr. Breez Mohan Hazarika and Rumi Khalen, Office Secretary Dr. Rantu Gohian and Assisistant Secretary of Dibrugarh University Mr. Partha Kumar Narah was attended. A fruitful discussion was held with the authority of Dibrugarh University and they committed to solve all the issues mentioned in the memorandum in a very short period.





ডিব্ৰুগড় বিশ্ববিদ্যালয়ত আজি অনুষ্ঠিত হোৱা আলোচনাৰ পিছত.. উপাচাৰ্য মহোদয়ৰ লগতে উপস্থিত বিশ্ববিদ্যালয়ৰ সমূহ বিষয়াক ধন্যবাদ জ্ঞাপন কৰিলোঁ
